Maple Grove Township Board Meeting Minutes

Meeting date: 2017/11/20 - Presented by: Tish Yaros - Clerk

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM. All board members present. The minutes from the October
16th meeting were read and motion made by Clerk Yaros seconded by Wendling to approve.
Motion passed. Supervisor Krupp abstained.

Public Comment: Area residents addressed concern regarding Windmill farms and expressed
interest in having a board approved ordinance established. Another resident also inquired
about the status of the drainage problem on Chesaning road. Trustee Anderson is exploring
different options.

Pat Andres mentioned that Santa was coming to the Fire station on December 16th.

Treasurer Bishop reported that tax bills will be going out soon. She also mentioned that the
Saginaw County Township Officers Association Annual Christmas Dinner party on Thursday,
December 14th at Swan Valley Banquet Center. Cost is $25 per person. Also the Planning
Commission will meet on December 4th at 7:00 p.m at the township hall.

Clerk Yaros noted that the new webpage for the township has been created and information is
slowly getting up on the site. The webpage can be found at: www.maplegrovetownship.org.

Trustee Wendling reported that the playground equipment has been installed. All that remains
is the backfill around the new area. Wendling also presented the board with a new Park Rental
Agreement and updated rules for the park. These were tabled so everyone could review them
for the next board meeting.

Trustee Anderson updated everyone on the work with the Road commission. The new cross
tube for Briggs Road has arrived and will be done soon. Anderson was approached by area
residents regarding installing a light at the corner of Gary and Lincoln Roads. He is looking at
getting traffic counters in this area to test the viability of the light.

Supervisor Krupp reported that the Board of Review will meet on December 12th at 7:00 p.m. at
the township office for any errors in the taxes. Krupp also mentioned the next Misteguay
meeting will be held on December 13th at 1:30 p.m. but he wasn'’t sure of the location yet. He
also noted that Bueche Road between Ditch and Ferden Rd was ground.

Treasurer Bishop motioned to pay bills #18303 thru 18332 totaling $86,265.69 including the
grinding of Briggs Road. Yaros supported. Motion passed.

Supervisor Krupp motioned to adjourn the meeting, supported by Wendling. Motion passed.
Meeting adjourned at 7:39 PM


http://www.maplegrovetownship.org/

